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Comments: I'm sympathetic to the idea of expanding cabin rentals on Holland lake, but absolutely not if it

involves the destruction of historical preexisting cabins that will be replaced in a money-making pursuit of luxury

and exploitation. Holland lake doesn't need a massive restaurant and a lot of luxurious cabins. It is a hidden gem,

chosen for its quietness and serenity. Please do not allow Holland lake to be turned into a zoo. It is so peaceful.

The Forest Service has a unique job, now more than ever, to balance the interests of protecting the forest as it is

and expanding access to the amazing features it has to offer. This is a very fine line, as I'm sure most are well

aware. But the more we allow big companies to create elaborate tourist-centered compounds, the more we take

away from the simplicity of nature, why we go there in the first place. Holland lake should not be a destination

chosen for its amenities and fine dining, rather its solitude and the chance to immerse oneself in nature. Please

be cautious with the project. 


